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10th February 2018 

 
 
Dear Families  

 
 

Year 11 Pre Public Examinations 2 (PPE2) 
 
I am writing to inform you that all students in Year 11 will be taking their second set of PPE 
examinations across all subjects from 26th February to 9th March. Please see a copy of the timetable 
which is attached to this letter.  
 
You can also find this published on our website. Students are expected to attend school every day as 
normal - they will either be in PPE examinations or crucial revision lessons. It is important that 
students take these seriously, as this will be their final opportunity to practice taking tests under full 
exam conditions before the public examinations begin in earnest in May 2018.  
 
In order for students to be well prepared for the exams, we are asking that they bring their own 
equipment with them. This should be a clear pencil case or plastic bag with all stationery items such 
as black pens, pencils, a ruler, an eraser and mathematical equipment. Students should also ensure 
that they have a scientific calculator as this can be used in a number of exams such as Mathematics, 
Science and Business Studies.  
 
The results will be given out on Friday 20th April 2018 and all students will be provided with a results 
form detailing their outcomes in the PPE exams. Your daughter will bring this home to share with 
you and, if you have any questions regarding the PPE examination results, please contact Ms Ryan, 
Year 11 Progress Leader.  
 
I reiterate the importance of thorough preparation for these examinations and ask for your support 
in encouraging your daughter to complete and follow an organised revision schedule. If she requires 
help to organise this, please ask her to speak to her Progress Leader or Form Tutor.  
 
As you will know, we also have a number of before school, lunch time and after school 
intervention/revision sessions. It is expected that your daughter attends these valuable sessions. 
Please contact me should you need any further information about the intervention programmes that 
we offer that is in addition to the normal teaching timetable.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
S Wilson 
 
Mrs Suganthy Wilson 
Deputy Headteacher  
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